
OPERATIONAL SAFETY TACTICAL (OST) 

On Wednesday 2 November 
2018, the Police Commissioner 
officially closed the OST training 
that was held at the police headquar-

 POLICE OFFICERS DEVELOPY TO THE UNTIED NATION MISSION 

IN DARFUR 

On the 9th November 2018, the Commissioner Fuiavailiili Egon 

Keil gave a farewell speech to police officers deploying for na-

tional duties under the United Nation Mission Darfur for a 1 

year term.  

 SPS CAPACITY BUILDING  

 Deputy Commissioner Papalii Monalisa Tiai Keti officially 

closed three trainings over the week. About 40 officers com-

pleted the course, which includes Operational Safety Tacti-

cal and Defensive Driving Course.  

    OFFICIAL OPENING OF SPS CARPORT 

Police Commissioner Fuiavailiili Egon Lincoln Keil officially opened 

the Samoa Police Service multifunctional carport on Friday 9 No-

vember 2018.  

NEW VEHICLES FUNDED BY 

THE GOVERNMENT 

ROAD SAFETY ENFORCEMENT EQUIPMENT TRAINING GRADUATION  

On Friday 23rd November 2018, another Road Safety Enforcement Equipment 

Training Course was officially closed by the Deputy Commissioner Papalii Mo-

nalisa Tiai Keti. Sixteen Police officers graduated from the one-week training.  

 

Ms Patricia Aoe-

lua (Maintenace 

Officer) 

Mr Chang Wang 

Fua Sia  (IT 

Officer)  

  

 

Ms Suisami Tanielu  

(HR Manager)  

Ms Meriseleisa 

Maiava ( HR Assis-

tant Records 

Officer ) 

Mr New Year Enoka 

( HR Administration 

Officer) 
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NEWLY APPOINTED OFFICERS  

TO THE MINISTRY   
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   MARITIME RESUCUE & SAFETY 

TRAINING COURSE 

On Tuesday 6 November 2018, 
Police Commissioner officially 
opened the Maritime Rescue and 
Safety Training course that was 
coordinated by the New Zealand 
Police. The Fire and Emergency 
Station Authority (FESA), Minis-
try of Natural Resources and En-
vironment (MNRE), Samoa Ports 
Authority (SPA), Ministry of 
Works, Transport and Infrastruc-
ture (MWTI) and Samoa Police 
Maritime Wings were part of the 
training as well.   

A VERY BIG THANKS TO YOU ALL FOR YOUR HARD WORK AND PROFESSIIONALISM IN MAINT-
ING AND IMPROVING THE SAMOA POLICE SERVICE (SPS) TO BE ONE OF THE SAFEST COUNTRY 
IN THE WORLD.ACKNOWLEDGING YOUR DEDICATION IN KEEPING COPING WITH THE RULE 

OF THE LAW IN THE SPS. 

QOUTE 

“Success is the result of perfection, hardwork, learn-

ing from failure, loyalty and persistence”  

PPTAG Meeting/Visit to HQ 

Friendly reminder to all our re-

spective sections, divisions and 

units, if you have any initiative 

to be published in our upcoming 

newsletter. Please contact us: 

Phone Number: 22222 ext.102   

Email: commission-
er.sec@police.gov.ws  or  

stats@police.gov.ws  

WATCH OUT  

Notification for upcoming ac-
tivities, operations and nation-
al events 

Festive Season Operation 
President of Kiribati Visit 

toSamoa 
 

FLAG PARADE 

Executive Visit to Outposts 
LEADERSHIP SAMOA 

Policy & Planning Principal Officer  Mandy 

Fialogo Skelton-Keil Successfully  Com-

pleted the Leadership Samoa Program.  

HARDWORK - Budget Estimates  

MIMMS ADVANCED COURSE 

3 Police Officers attended  

the 3 day Major Inci-

dent Medical Manage-

ment and Support  

Course held at the 

Tupua Tamaasese 

Meaole Hospital.  

 

Commissioner  Visit to New Zealand  

Const Rodney Siliva Tapu was Playing for 

the Samoa A  Rugby Team in Ukraine. 

2nd Place ( Silver Medal) 
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